
                                     

                                                             REGULAR TOWN BOARD MEETING 

                                                                   TUESDAY, APRIL 17, 2018 

                                                                7:00 PM-COMMUNITY CENTER 

 

Town Board Members Present: Supervisor-Randy Preston 

                                                         Councilman-Darin Forbes 

                                                          Councilman-Steve Corvelli 

                                                          Councilwoman-Dawn Stevens 

                                                          Councilwoman-Rarilee Conway 

 

Public Present: Gerald L. Bruce-Town Clerk and George Buck. 

 

RESOLUTION 28-18 TOWN BOARD APPROVED THE MINUTES FROM 3-13-18 AND 3-28-18. 

 

Motion-Dawn Stevens  Seconded- Darin Forbes  All in Favor 

 

The Highway tandum truck was ordered last week.  

 

Jim Selkirk has completed his Justice training, the Town has both Justices back. 

 

The Hegele/Rose lawsuit is at a standstill, nothing has happened. Kevin Betty said if we want to 

use the R.O.W. through Mr. Hegele’s property, go right ahead.  

 

Northwood School donated two of those basis basketball nets that stand alone to the Town. 

 

The dam should be out to bid within three weeks, they mailed a bid package and there is a 

clause in there stating that it is to be completed by date which would be around October. 

 

L.E.D. Street lights, Supervisor has to send out a letter to N.Y.S.G.&E. requesting a price to 

buyout all the arms and stuff. He is also interested in what they will charge us each month. 

 

Doug Nemec will do the Cemeteries working for Parks. Darin and Greg will get together with 

Doug sometime and go over things about the Cemeteries. 

 

Darin- We don’t need to spend all $25,000 from the sale of the land in back of the Community 

Center on the Cemeteries. The Highway garage is in need of some repairs, the roof is leaking in 

one spot, insulation is falling down and there is rot on the bottom. Supervisor will have Bill 

make up a list what is needed to repair the Highway Garage. 

The door and fascia at the youth Center needs repair too. 

 



Bill wanted to build a small pavillion at the Library and the Library didn’t want it. They thought 

it would be blocking their view of the building. Then Bill suggested building one on Festival 

Field. Board thought that was a good ideal and will get with Bill in the next couple of weeks and 

put some stakes in the ground and build something we can use. 

 

There will not be a work session this month unless notified different. 

 

RESOLUTION 29-18 TOWN BOARD APPROVED THE EXPENSES. 

 

        

  2018  2018    

 From:  G139 To:  G199 Amt: 55164.92  

     Amt: 23759.31  

     Amt: 1754.63  

     Amt: 9344.57  
Retirement     Amt:   

     Amt:   

     Amt:   

     Amt:   

        

 From: H108 To: H139 Amt. 86199.06  

     Amt. 21662.58  

     Amt. 1618.67  

     Amt. 5431.46  
Retirement     Amt.   

     Amt.   

        

 From: W77 To: W100 Amt. 3928.66  

     Amt. 3576.04  

     Amt. 256.83  

     Amt. 1458.98  
Retirement     Amt.   

     Amt.   

        

 From: GD12 To: GD14 Amt. 575.75  

     Amt. 1200.00  

     Amt. 91.80 
 
 

Motion-Dawn Stevens    Seconded- Steve Corvelli    All in Favor 

 

 Motion to adjourn by Steve Corvelli  Seconded by Dawn Stevens  All in Favor 

 

  

Respectfully Submitted:  

 

Gerald L. Bruce/Town Clerk 



 


